From: Jean Dwinnell

To: Christel Pettinos

Subject: FW: Economic Development Commission
Date: Thursday, July 05, 2018 8:42:36 AM

FYI

From: Ryan Burroughs <ryan_burroughs@ymail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 4, 2018 11:18 AM

To: Jean Dwinnell <ddwinnell@coppelltx.gov>

Cc: Mindi Hurley <MHurley@coppelltx.gov>; Ashley Owens <AOwens@coppelltx.gov>
Subject: Re: Economic Development Commission

Good afternoon and Happy 4th of July!
As always, the parade was fantastic this morning.
I am writing, unfortunately, to submit my resignation from the committee.

My wife and | have both received promotions that relocate us back to the Washington D.C.
area. This was a very tough decision as Coppell is truly the greatest city we have lived in.
However, our family is located in the area and with our son going into Kindergarten the timing
seemed right.

Thank you so much for allowing me to serve on the committee and | will be sure to be in
touch if we end up back in the area.

Ryan
On Jun 6, 2018, at 1:02 PM, Jean Dwinnell <ddwinnell@coppelltx.gov> wrote:

June 6, 2018

Mr. Ryan Burroughs
335 Alex
Coppell, Texas 75019

RE: Economic Development Committee
Dear Mr. Burroughs:

Thank you for your time and commitment as a member of the Economic
Development Committee. The City Council appreciates your interest in our
community and your service to city government. Our records indicate you have
missed two regularly scheduled meetings this year. As you know, our boards
cannot function without regular participation by its members. If you believe your
attendance for the remainder of the calendar year will be a concern, we ask that
you let us know so we can make the necessary arrangements.
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We appreciate your participation on one of our boards and thank you for your

cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact
me.

Respectfully,

Jean Dwinnell
Deputy City Secretary



